FAASTeam presents:

SAFETY TOPIC for Aug 2024 Pre / In-Flight Weather Resources

Event Details
The Carrabelle Flying Club Safety topic of the month for

August 2024, will address the GAJSC recommendation that Sat, Aug 17, 2024 at 10:30 EDT
GA pilots be apprised of advances in weather technology that Carrabelle-Thompson Airport
can enhance the safety of flight. In this program, we’ll discuss (X13)

automated resources that are available for you to conduct a
pre-flight briefing. We also discuss weather information
resources that are available to general aviation pilots in flight.

317 Airport Road
Carrabelle Flying Club Hangar

Carrabelle, FL
The presentation/discussion will be at X13 in the Carrabelle Flying
Club (CFC) hangar, 4th on the left of Hangar Row just past the
airport office. Please contact Bruce Graham (info below) for any
assistance for access. Tie-downs and self serve 100LL fuel available.

S,

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager Contact: BRUCE ALAN GRAHAM
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to (703) 678-6042
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us b.a.graham@comcast.net

on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Select #: SO035131970

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/ Representative BRUCE ALAN

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov! GRAHAM n/a

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as



soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



